
Kratzer Cares 

 

 

All students and staff are invited to donate $1 or more to 

wear Parkland attire or red, white, and gray on  

Wednesday May 22 to show our support of a Kratzer Alumni 

who needs our help. 
 

Please help us raise money for the Ohl family as they are going through something that no one 

should have to go through. Their son, Jack, has been diagnosed with form of Leukemia called 

Acute Lymphoblastic Leukemia. There are less than 200,000 cases of this per year in the US. 

This will mean that Jack has to go through 3 years of very aggressive treatments like 

Chemotherapy, blood transfusions and platelet transfusions.  

 

Jack is an amazing 13-year-old boy who attends Orefield Middle School and is in the 7th grade. 

He enjoys playing football for SPYA, playing his XBox with friends, watching the Cowboys, 

drawing, spending time with parents and sister and of course eating!! 

 

We are raising money to support the Ohl family by helping them with the costs of medical bills, 

traveling back and forth to the hospital and all of the treatments that Jack will need to have done 

now and in the future.      

 


